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HEADLINES

A summary of this issue’s top stories…


July 'Summit' Aims For U.S. Success in Global Standards (May 25, 2006)

The U.S. Department of Commerce’s National Institute of Standards and Technology and ANSI will sponsor a national Options for Action Summit to devise ways to strengthen U.S. efforts that help developing nations build their economies and, in tandem, foster their adoption of standards that ensure fair market access for U.S. exports.
more... 



ANSI-HSSP to Hold Workshop on Lessons Learned from Hurricane Katrina (June 8, 2006)

As many communities in America brace for yet another severe hurricane season, the ANSI Homeland Security Standards Panel is turning its focus on the role of standards and conformity assessment in emergency response efforts by hosting a workshop on Lessons Learned from Hurricane Katrina.
more... 



NASA Selects AIAA to Manage Standardization Activities (June 6, 2006)
NASA recently announced that it has selected the American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics to serve as the secretariat support organization for the Consultative Committee for Space Data Systems—a coalition of international space agencies and industrial associates that develops data and information systems standards for space communications.
more...  
HHS to Host First Nationwide Health Information Network Forum (June 5, 2006)
On June 28-29, 2006, the first Nationwide Health Information Network Forum will bring together stakeholders from the public, private, and non-profit sectors to identify the critical technical and architectural components needed to advance the Nationwide Health Information Network.
more...  

New Standard Promotes Green Design for Computers (May 23, 2006)

IEEE, in partnership with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, recently released a performance standard that will help companies, universities, and other organizations purchasing large numbers of computers to make environmentally smart buying decisions.
more... 

Task Force Planned to Create Interoperable Communications Standards (May 12, 2006)

The U.S. Department of Homeland Security recently announced its intention to assemble a task force to develop standards that will enable interoperability of communications equipment used by emergency personnel across various agencies and jurisdictions.
more... 




PUBLICATIONS
Take advantage of more great information…
  
ANSI Reporter 
This issue explores standards and the related products, services and processes that affect water—an essential element.

ANSI Reporter – Special Feature on the Tenth Anniversary of the NTTAA
Special commemorative issue of the ANSI Reporter.
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